
COVID Vaccine Update 02/13/21 
 

• Bremo Pharmacy is busy administering second doses to all the healthcare 
providers we vaccinated 4 weeks ago. We are also administering first doses to 
those living in group homes and other independent living facilities assigned to us 
by the health department.   

• We plan our clinics to keep extra doses to a minimum, but sometimes it is 
unavoidable. We have been offering these extras to healthcare providers still in 
need of a vaccine and to some of our patients over 65 but we are close to 
depleting this list.  

 

• Bremo Pharmacy is developing an extra dose list. This is a list of individuals 
who would be available to come get vaccinated on short notice if there is an extra 
dose at the end of a clinic. Healthcare providers and those 
over 65 can sign up using the ‘extra dose link’ 

• IMPORTANT NOTES: 
o We can only vaccinate those who have 

appointments or those we call for extra doses. We cannot accept walk-ins. 
o Being on this list does NOT guarantee you a dose. 
o Everyone should still register with the local health department 
o We will not leave messages if we call. We must find people quickly and 

will move on to the next person if you do not answer. 
o Our pharmacy staff does not have access to the extra dose list so please 

do not call to inquire where you are on the list. This will prevent us from 
taking care of our pharmacy patients. 

o We are only able to provide extra doses to those who have not yet been 
vaccinated.  If you were vaccinated with your 1st dose at a different 
vaccine clinic and are in need of a second dose, please contact the 
location that gave you the 1st vaccine. 

 

• The Health Department is in the process of consolidating all county health 
department wait lists into one statewide list of people needing vaccine.  They will 
open their new platform on Tuesday, February 16th. See The Department of 
Health website for details. https://www.vdh.virginia.gov/news/2021-news-
releases/vdh-prepares-for-launch-of-statewide-pre-registration-
system/?fbclid=IwAR1KLyS1RkXNtGFLvnoLeUvEg4V1BWJ08E6loaHhu6bqunh
uyXRf_R_vxNQ  

 

• We understand this is a stressful time for many who have been unable to get a 
vaccine. Our pharmacists and technicians are working very hard to vaccinate as 
many people as possible and we appreciate your patience in this process.  

 

Click Here for Extra 

Dose Sign Up 
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